
February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST 

 SIDE OF NORTH 7TH STREET FROM 

 WEST MESSMER STREET TO A POINT 40 

 FEET NORTH AND A POINT 40 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned 

parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL WINTER PARKING RESTRICTION ON 

 THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST MESSMER STREET 

 FROM NORTH 7TH STREET TO A POINT WEST 

 OF NORTH 8TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL WINTER PARKING RESTRICTION ON 

 THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST DODGE PLACE FROM 

 SOUTH 63RD STREET TO A POINT 255 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman Dudzik: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 WEST WELLS STREEET FROM NORTH 19TH STREET 

 TO A POINT 50 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from WISN TV to remove on-street parking to 

provide sight clearance for their vehicles exiting their new parking garage. Since the property 

adjacent to this restriction is owned by WISN TV we recommend the installation of this 

restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

 OF WEST WELLS STREEET FROM A POINT 

 120 FEET WEST OF NORTH 19TH STREET TO 

 30 FEET WEST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Due to the construction of the new WISN TV parking garage the above-captioned parking 

restriction is no longer need at the previous WISN TV parking garage location. Therefore, we 

recommend its removal. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

 NORTH MILWAUKEE STREET FROM A POINT 385 FEET 

 NORTH OF EAST STATE STREET TO A POINT 23 FEET 

 NORTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Courtyard Square Condo Association at 

1108 North Milwaukee Street to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that condo residents 

exiting their parking garage have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling northbound on North 

Milwaukee Street when vehicles park close to the driveway. Therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase sight visibility.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

 OF WEST CANAL STREET FROM 

 WEST ROUNDHOUSE ROAD TO A POINT 100 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Menomonee Valley Partners to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found west bound motorists on 

West Roundhouse Road have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling east bound on West 

Canal Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

we recommend installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 Mr. Preston Cole 

 Ms. Catrina Crane, Menomonee Valley Partner 



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject:  8th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

  INSTALL NO PARKING ON NORTH 33RD COURT FROM 

  A POINT 225 FEET NORTH OF WEST ROUNDHOUSE ROAD 

  TO A POINT 150 FEET NORTH THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Menomonee Valley Partners on behalf 

of Falk/Rexnord Corporation to install the above-captioned parking restriction to improve 

traffic flow and accessibility for trucks to their plants front gate. Since the roadway parking in 

question is not utilized by local businesses or employees of these businesses we do not object 

to its installation and we recommend the installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 Mr. Preston Cole 

 Ms. Catrina Crane, Menomonee Valley Partner 



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL ANGLE PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

 EAST IRVING PLACE FROM NORTH BARTLETT AVENUE 

 TO NORTH FARWELL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents and businesses to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a majority of 

the property owners affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

 EAST IRVING PLACE FROM NORTH BARTLETT AVENUE 

 TO NORTH FARWELL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

In conjunction with the installation of the angle parking on the south side of East Irving Place 

between North Bartlett Avenue and North Farwell Avenue the installation of the above-

captioned parking restriction is necessary to maintain traffic flow on the roadway. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



February 28, 2013 

 

 

Honorable Terry L. Witkowski 

Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 13th ALD. DIST. - FILE #121513 

 REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

 OF WEST OHIO AVENUE FROM SOUTH 26TH STREET 

 TO SOUTH 27TH STREET 

 

 INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

 OF WEST OHIO AVENUE FROM SOUTH 26TH STREET 

 TO SOUTH 27TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Witkowski: 

 

Due to the pending relocation of the centerline on West Ohio Avenue between South 26th 

Street and South 27th Street, parking on the south side of the street can be restored. 

Therefore, due to this centerline relocation we recommend the above-captioned parking 

changes. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:clm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


